
  

• Do you have a desire to further develop your leadership skills?  

o Has your leadership potential been recognized by constituent 

society officers, board members or others in leadership roles?  

▪ Have you demonstrated leadership potential by participating 

in leadership activities within constituent society 

organizations? 

If you answered YES to any of these questions and you are currently a 

member of ASCLS, we want YOU! 

If you are interested in participating in the next class of the R8LA, please contact 

Joni Gilstrap, jgilstrap@billingsclinic.org or Holly Weinberg, roho281@aol.com   

 

mailto:jgilstrap@billingsclinic.org
mailto:roho281@aol.com

